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Dear School Community, 

 

Subject: Follow-up on Purchase Limits Policy and Examples 

 

We are following up on our recent communication regarding the new uniform purchase 

limits through the School Savings Bonus program. 

Based on feedback, we wish to provide more clarification on how the purchase limits policy 

will be implemented, and we sincerely apologize for not providing clearer examples earlier 

and any confusion this may have caused.  

 

The purchase limit policy is not limiting purchases to 5 items in total per voucher.  

 

Instead, it is per voucher, limiting the allowable quantity of up to 5 units for each item 

AND size. 

 

Below, we have outlined some illustrative examples to help clarify accepted transactions 

with this policy: 

Example 1: 

• A family with twins in size 8 purchase up to 10 polos, 10 pants, and 10 jumpers all 

size 8 (5 per item and size, per child, on the same voucher). 

Accepted as each student has their own voucher and the 5 limit is applied individually 

Example 2: 

• A family planning for the future purchase 5 polos in size 6 and another 5 in size 8 

using the same voucher. 

Accepted as they are not exceeding 5 per item and size 

Example 3: 

• A family has 2 students going to the same school, but wants to use more money 

from the voucher towards 1 student and wants 8 polos in size 6. 

Accepted but quantity will be split and processed as 2 separate transactions with 2 

unique voucher codes 

We hope this provides the needed clarity and we thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

The Beleza School Uniforms Team 

 


